Galveston, TX, 2004-05-14


Minutes of meeting of WG Revision of C37.012

The WG Revision of C37.012 met in the morning of May 4, 2004 in Galveston, TX, with 10 members and 38 guests attending.

Draft 05 was balloted with the following results:

84 eligible voters

66 votes received (78 %)

-
62 affirmative (96 %);

-
2 negative;

-
2 abstentions.

Of the two negative ballots one was mainly editorial and the other contained technical comments.

The technical negative ballot addressed the class C0, the addition of which has not been decided yet and the limits on frequency and current peak of the inrush current.

The compilation of comments was discussed and the following decisions were taken:

-
Reference to Class C0 will be put in a note and no reference will be made to C37.09a, since this amendment has not been published yet;

-
The limits of current peak and frequency for the inrush current will be those stated in C37.06-2000. Work needs to be done to establish new ratings/limits;

-
Some further clarification is necessary on a few comments;

-
The document will be updated based on all accepted comments and a recirculation ballot will be initiated. This recirculation ballot is expected before the end of this year.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Bosma

Chair WG Revision of C37.012

